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The Newberry County Registration and Election Commission met on Monday, August 1, 2022 at 1:00 p.m.                      
at the election office.    
 
Chairman John Glasgow called the meeting to order and Doretha Simpson gave the invocation.     
 
Commissioners present were Chairman John Glasgow, Vice-Chairman Brenda Fulmer, Secretary Sam Price, Doretha 
Simpson, and Martha Waller. Director Initra Williams was also in attendance. Henry Summer was absent.     
 
Mr. Glasgow asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the June 6, June 16 and June 30 board meetings. 
 
Secretary Sam Price stated that minutes from the previous meetings were not available at this time.  Minutes should be 
ready for approval at the next regular meeting.    
 
Under old business, Director Williams gave a report on the June 14 and June 28 elections.  Both elections went well as 
expected and checks have been mailed to all clerks and poll workers.   
 
Under new business, Director Williams stated as of today there will not be a special election in September because the 
ordinance has not gone through.  The ordinance is a special tax district for Woodland Ridge.  
 
Director Williams stated she is already making preparations for the November General Election.  A Voter Registration 
Booth will be set up at the Oktoberfest in Historic Downtown Newberry from 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. on October 1, 2022.  
 
Director Williams will email the 2022 Election Calendar with the dates for deadlines and information regarding early 
voting for the upcoming election to all commissioners.   
 
Theodore Dubose, who handles various legal matters for the county would like to meet with the board on August 15 or 16 
at 11:00 a.m. to discuss a Penny Sales Tax Referendum.  Director Williams will schedule the meeting and all 
commissioners will be notified of the date. 
 
Director Williams introduced and welcomed Ms. Michele Maddalena as the new Deputy Director for Newberry County 
Registration and Elections.      
 
There being no further business, Chairman Glasgow asked for a motion to adjourn.  Doretha Simpson made the motion to 
adjourn, seconded by Martha Waller. The meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m.    

 
     

  


